
Prevent Delays in the Processing of Your CP 2000 Response
 
In order to prevent delays in the processing of your CP 2000 response, send all responses, 
including Form 1040X, to the Service Center shown in the upper left hand corner of the 
notice. Failure to send the response to the Service Center that issued the notice will result in 
a delay of 2 to 3 months, while the information is rerouted to the correct site. 

Delays can be also be avoided by attaching a copy of the notice (CP 2000, CP2501 or a 
Statutory Notice of Deficiency) to the response or Form 1040X. This will ensure that the 
information is correctly identified and routed appropriately. 

The Service Center that sent the notice has the case file available, enabling them to provide 
quick and accurate resolution. Additional information concerning the CP 2000 Program can 
be found under Tax Topic 652, Notice of Underreported Income – CP 2000. 
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For more information see http://kaufmann-cpa.com/newsletters/underreported-income.html (David Kaufmann, CPA, not the IRS!)

Note about penalties: Many penalties can be reduced or eliminated if there is reasonable cause. 
 For more information call 1-720-493-4804. (David Kaufmann, CPA, not the IRS!)
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